
Mon 23rd June Y6 Forest School PM
Drama Club 3.30-4.30pm
Tennis Club 3.30-4.30pm

Tues 24th June Flute Lessons PM Y1-2 Gardening Club 3.30-4.30pm

Wed 25th June Drum Lessons PM Piano Lessons PM

Thurs 26th June
Guitar/Singing lessons AM

EYFS Swimming  
Drums Lessons PM

Athletics Club Club 3.30-4.30pm
Multiskills Club 3.30-4.30pm

Music Evening 6pm

Fri 27th June Piano/LAMDA Lessons AM Summer Fair 3.30-5.30pm

Dear families, 

Well done to all of the children for being fantastic this week in the
heat. They have coped really well and hopefully enjoyed the
sunshine. 
I really enjoyed the trip to the Zoo with EYFS and Y4 on Monday-
the children were so enthusiastic and had a great time spotting
all of the animals. The Year 3s also loved their time with Jed from
‘Up and At Em’ History, learning about the Battle of Bosworth. 
Congratulations to the gymnastics team on their incredible
performance at the National Schools Gymnastics finals. We are so
proud of them all and special thanks to Miss Crowther and Mrs
Scott for their dedication to the team. Well done to the athletes
who competed at Corby athletics- what a great event and thank
you to Mr Hodgson for his support. 
All the best to Olivia and Alice-Rose this weekend as they take
their First Holy Communion. 

Enjoy the weekend, Mrs Brown
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NOTICES                            
Vaping/Smoking
A polite reminder please that
vaping or smoking is not
allowed on school grounds,
including the pull-in, or outside
the school gates.  Thank you.
End of Year Awards
The End of Year Awards will be
on Friday 4  July 2.45pmth

Parking
Please do not park on/in
front of the parking bays
opposite the bungalows next
to school.  These are private
bays which are needed for
nurses and carers who visit the
residents.  Thank you. 
Vacancies
Please click here to view our
vacancies.

https://www.instagram.com/english_martyrs_oakham/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100063785370306
https://www.englishmartyrs.rutland.sch.uk/vacancies/


FaithFaith

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY

NATIONAL SCHOOLS GYMNASTICS FINALS

EYFS - Shindara,

Y2 - Logan, Vissaria

Y4 - Martha, Amelie, Y5 - Lillie

Y6 - Seb N, Albert, Zech

VIRTUE OF THE WEEKBIRTHDAYS

If your child has shown the weekly virtue out of school,

please post a picture on their portfolio on Class Dojo so

the teacher can see!

Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this week

What an amazing day yesterday our gymnasts had at the National Schools Gymnastics finals in Stoke-

On-Trent.  To get to the finals was already a fantastic achievement for they teams but they shone

brightly at the competition, with the Under 11s achieving bronze and winning a trophy for being the

highest scoring new team! Desiree also won a medal for getting the highest score in her category.

The girls were superstars and we are very proud of them all for their hard work, determination and

resilience.

A special thank you to Mrs Crowther for going above and beyond in getting the girls ready for the

competition and all the hard work that went on behind the scenes to get everything organised.  Thank

you also to Mrs Scott and to the parents for being there on the day and supporting all the girls.



CORBY ATHLETICS

PRAYER

St Joseph’s Church
Keep up to date with the
Parish news here.

FEM NEWS

Well done to all the children who competed in the annual Corby
Athletics competition this week, using their running, throwing and
jumping skills.  Everyone was amazing and we placed 6  overall.
We had some strong performances, with Ella achieving a 1 ,
Victor and Marguerite 2  and a 3  for Reegan and the Y4 girls
relay team.  Well done everyone and thank you to the staff for
accompanying the children.

th

st

nd rd

EYFS AND Y4 ZOO TRIP
Early Years and Year 4 had a fantastic day at Hamerton Zoo
Park on Monday. They loved seeing all the different animals and
playing in the park! 

MATHS CHALLENGE
Well done to the 13 children who took part in the UK Maths Trust
Junior Kangaroo Challenge last week. It was a challenging paper,
however some outstanding results were achieved. Zech, Elizabeth
and Kara all got Gold Awards. Zech achieving one of the highest
scores in the country. Seb F achieved Silver and Louie a bronze. A
superb set of results on what was a tough paper. Well done to
everyone who took part!

A Prayer of Thanks for Teachers
Loving God,
Thank You for the gift of knowledge. Thank You
for the teachers who guide us through the
wonders of Your world.
We are grateful for their patience, their
wisdom, their love. They are instruments of
Your grace.
Bless them, Lord. Fill them with Your strength.
Let them feel Your presence in every lesson
they teach.
May their hearts be filled with joy, even on the
toughest days. May their spirits be renewed,
their minds sharpened.
We appreciate their efforts. To see the beauty
in their dedication. To support them in prayer
and action.
Loving God, pour out Your blessings upon
them. Let them know they are cherished,
valued, and loved.
In Jesus’ name,
Amen.

 Please return any unused
raffle tickets as soon as
possible to we can
redistribute. You can by by
cash or on Arbor Thank you. 
Please can FEM have any
good quality uniform for a
uniform sale.  Thank you.

Y3 KING RICHARD III WORKSHOP 
Mrs Topping’s class had a great morning learning about and
re-enacting the Battle of Bosworth in their Richard III workshop
with Jed. A big thank you to FEM for funding this.  

https://www.stjosephs-oakham.org/index.php/newsletters

